
 

 
9 March 2010 
 
 
 
Matt Hanrahan 
315 Ada Street 
Boise, Idaho  83702 
 
Re:    DRH08-00295 
     Historic Preservation Time Extension (1) 
 
Dear Mr. Hanrahan: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Planning and Development Services Department has 
received your request, dated received 9 March 2010, for a one (1) year time extension 
regarding the above referenced project. 
 
Zoning Ordinance Section 11-07-07 allows a one (1) year time extension, with a 
maximum of three (3) such extensions.  Therefore, the approval period is now ending    
23 March 2011; two additional time extensions may be granted upon request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact this department at 384-3830. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew Halitsky, AICP 
Historic Preservation Planner 
Planning & Development Services 

 
 
 
 
 


